

KESWICK HIGH SCHOOL

100 Biscayne Blvd. Keswick, Ontario L4P 3S2 Fax: 905-476-0929

Tel: 905-476-0933

Website: www.keswick.hs@yrdsb.ca

November 5, 2021

Dear Families.

We are pleased to announce that, after consultation with York Region Public Health and with increased health and safety requirements, indoor sports may now resume for students who are fully vaccinated. At our school, this means that volleyball, basketball and hockey may resume dependent upon both student interest and available coaching.

For any indoor high-contact sports offered as an extra-curricular activity, all participating students must provide proof of full vaccination. York Region District School Board is developing a secure portal where students will be able to attest their vaccination status for the purposes of indoor high-contact extra-curricular activities. More information on this process will be shared as it becomes available. Please note that vaccine attestation will only be required for students participating in high-contact indoor extra-curricular sports.

We know the importance of extra-curricular activities and the positive effect they can have on students. We appreciate everyone's patience and cooperation as we look to resume these activities in a manner that is safe for all participants.

Sincerely,

Candice Mott

Candice Mott

Principal of Keswick High School